
Week of March 27th   
Email about course selection information shared 
 
 
Hi ____!  
 
I hope you have heard from your Academic Advisor regarding course selection/registration. You should 
be in the process of creating your wish list this week.  

 Video Link - Course Selection Guide & Wish List Tutorial (5:52) 
You will look at the open course using the course selection guide/wish list icon located on the 
home page of the portal.  By selecting courses, you would like to take, you are creating your wish 
list. 

 
Course Selection 
Guide/Wish List 

 
 
If you have not heard from your advisor yet, reach out to them this week to schedule a meeting. 
  
I wanted to highlight some upcoming dates/deadlines as you head into the last stretch of the semester.  

Mon., April 3rd  –Course Registration for Fall 2023 begins 
 
Mon., April 17th – (Patriots Day)-Classes are held, but offices are closed  
 
Fri. April 28th—Grade/Pass/Fail, Course Withdrawal deadline 
 
Mon., May 8th –Last day of classes 
 
Tues., May 9th-Sat. May 13th—Final Exams 

  
I am hoping we can connect one last time following the before the end of the semester and will be in 
touch to schedule that soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

https://currycapture.hosted.panopto.com/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.aspx?id=4bbb8593-ab85-4798-a845-aac7014fc246
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